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Comments: Not a fan of motorized in Sage Hen. It's not just winter that wildlife is there. There are tons of

motorized options throughout BLM and USFS in Montezuma County. What there are NOT, are many safe

equestrian options. We currently share trails with hikers, mountain bikers, dog walkers and multiple other stake

holders while we are excluded from some dedicated mountain bike trails (specifically Phil's World). There are

increasingly fewer options anywhere near town where people can ride without encountering speeding bikers.

Lord forbid an equestrian canter or lope on a trail! Muddy Springs is full of motorized. Chutes and Ladders if full

of campers and bikers on tight trails with little visibility. Sage Hen offers the visibility to safely interact with biker

and hikers. My vote is NO on motorized. We do NOT want to turn into Moab. Even Moab isn't happy with what it's

turned into. Poor Planning.


